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Dear Sir or Madam 

 

Legislative Instrument and Explanatory Statement (IMMI 14/007) 

Eligible Education Providers and Educational Business Partners 

 FRLI registration number F2014L00146  

 

On 24 February 2014 the Department was advised by The Office of Best Practice Regulation 

(OBPR) that they had provided an incorrect OBPR reference for Legislative Instrument and 

Explanatory Statement IMMI 14/007.  The OBPR had provided reference 16206 rather than 

reference 16207. 

 

The Explanatory Statement has been updated to reflect the correct OBPR reference of 16207.  

Please find enclosed a copy of the updated Explanatory Statement.  A copy of the associated 

Legislative Instrument is also attached for your information. 

 

We request that you kindly make arrangements for the updated Explanatory Statement to be 

tabled as soon as possible.  

 

As the minor and technical amendment does not change the intent or operation of the 

Explanatory Statement, approval by the Minister for Immigration and Border Protection is 

unnecessary. 

 

An electronic copy of the Explanatory Statement has been sent to your office by email at 

bills.officer.reps@aph.gov.au.    

 

Thank you in anticipation of your assistance.  Please do not hesitate to contact the Department 

should you wish to discuss this matter further.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Director/Principal Legal Officer 

Legislative Services and LEGEND Section 
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